From: Fowler, David

Sent: 10 January 2020 11:30
To: Planning
Subject: SC - Logged/trim - 14/01/2020 - FW: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham

Undercroft / LMS

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

|
Sent: 07 January 2020 17:39
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham Undercroft / LMS

1 object to the proposal to move the major rubbish and recycling facilities out of the Ludham undercroft and
into the public domain of Lismore Circus or else the Elaine Grove junction with Herriot Place.

Lismore Circus is a valuable amenity open space for the whole surrounding area, not just Ludham. The
presence of a large open air rubbish collection point here or nearby, with its inevitably associated overflows
and fly tipping would seriously degrade an asset greatly valued by those in the surrounding neighbourhood.



